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Operational Advice Notice 

Terminal 5A Wessex Road Pavement 

Works 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to 
the attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own 
actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Introduction 

 

This Operational Advice Notice (OAN) informs the airport community that there will be  

a worksite set up in Terminal 5A Wessex Road outside the baggage hall. The work taking 

place is to improve the curb for the British Airways Bus Electrification Project. This requires 

making changes to the curb coming out of the baggage hall. This is due to take place from 

1st July 2024 to 6th July 2024 between the hours of 2230 (local) and 0430 (local).  

Outside of the working hours the site will remain in place until the work is completed. There 

will be a partial road closure during the works. There will be a traffic management plan in 

place to safeguard the worksite, as per Drawing A below. Drawing B shows what the 

reduced worksite will look like outside of the working hours. Drivers must observe and 

follow the traffic signage displayed at all times. 
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Drawing A 

 

 

Drawing B 

 

 

2. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to Fanial.Zeresenai@heathrow.com. 
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